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14/03/2022 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

Hope this note finds you well. 

As you know the sacrament of Confirmation will be celebrated in our Parish Church this 

Wednesday, 16th March. The ceremony is at 11am for the girls. The school will close on 

Wednesday at 12 noon for all classes. School will reopen on Tuesday next, 22nd 

March. We hope the children have a lovely Confirmation day on Wednesday with their 

families. A word of thanks to Ms. Whelan for preparing the girls in school. 

All classes are busy learning about St. Patrick in the lead up to our national holiday. Thanks 

Marion and Mary for decorating the front porch and the front garden of the school. 

Hope you all have a lovely St. Patrick's Day and long weekend. 

Beannachtaí na féile Pádraig oraibh go léir. 

M. Rohan. 
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